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Meads, Shari

From: Robert Nellessen <nellessen@sonic.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 4:01 PM
To: Meads, Shari
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Zoom practice tomorrow at noon

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

t 
 
Dear Ms. Meads. 
 
Thank you.  My question about the recording remains unanswered. The community members who spoke out 
unanimously against the MidPen Pig Pen Bar will not be Zooming you, the CSR or anyone.  This is a disenfranchising 
technique, plain and simple!  That is why I asked for THE RECORDING OF THE UNANIMOUS IN PERSON COMMUNITY 
OPPOSITION TO THE PIG PEN BAR.  Please indicate the easiest way to transmit this to me, and that it will be played for 
the Board. 
 
Thanks,  Bob 
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